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Members of the School Board and Superintendent Lewis

Jason Mutzenberger, Business Manager

December 17, 2024

RE: Tax Levy Final Certification Pay 25 Levy

Recommendation 

For the Board of Education to approve the School Year Pay 2025 Tax Levy Certification.

Attached is the payable 2025 Property Tax Levy.  At the regular meeting, we will be asking for 
Board approval to set the levy at $14,741,045.82.  This is an increase of 12.50% from last year 
and includes the passage of the operating referendum in November 2024.

Below is the levy limitation timeline for the Payable 2025 Levy:

September 17 – School Board approved the preliminary levy
September 30 – Levy was due to Anoka County and Minnesota Department of Education
Mid-November – Anoka County mailed proposed property tax statements to Fridley property 
owners
December 17 – School Board holds Public Hearing for Taxes Payable in 2025 and approves the 
final payable 2025 levy certification

During the regular meeting, we will hold the Public Hearing for Taxes Payable in 2025.  We will 
make a presentation of the levy and provide the required information on:

●​ 2024-25 District budget
●​ Payable 2025 property tax levy and reasons for the change in levy
●​ After the presentation, the public will be able to make comments regarding the levy.


